
 

 

 

CHILD NUTRITION REPORT 

May 19, 2025 Board Meeting 

 

Rebecca West is serving as the Interim Food Service Director, after Amy 
Parham left.  The new director, Eric Hudson, is scheduled to take over the 
role of Child Nutrition Director on May 19th. 
 
We have started installing new food service equipment on the campuses. 
They have already installed the new equipment at Intermediate 5.  East 
Elementary will be the next campus to get their equipment. The Jr High and 
High school will get theirs installed over the summer break, due to the 
amount of work and equipment that they are getting. We will also be getting 
a new serving line at the Jr High this summer, along with installing new 
countertops at the high school.    
 


